Bliss, Sandi

From: Anne Seeley <aeseeley@sonic.net>
Sent: Sunday, December 15, 2019 6:37 PM
To: _CityCouncilListPublic

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Sidewalk Reconstruction

Dear Mayor Schwedhelm and Council members:

Please pull Consent item 12.1 from the agenda It is proposed that the City spend $337,426 to reconstruct sidewalks
on the east and west sides of the City Hall Complex

This seems ill-timed to me. The City and County have an on-going discussion of uniting City and County Government
buildings at the City Hall site. If this plan is carried out, the whole block will be torn up and the City’s investment for
sidewalk improvement will be wasted.

What | don't know is whether this work is needed because of lawsuits against the City for injuries sustained on those
deficient sidewalks.

Please reconsider spending this money.
Thank you!
Anne Seeley

Anne Seeley
aeseeley@sonic.net
526-3925

484-8722 (cell)




